Dundee’s virtual Flower and Food Show
2020

Fe rhm

The 32nd Dundee Flower and Food Show will take place from Friday 4th to
Sunday 6th September virtually, due to the COVID-19 health emergency.

The event, which is usually a popular gathering at Camperdown Country Park,
attracting in the region of 18,000 visitors, will this year take place
exclusively online.

Many of the Show’s traditional exhibitions will continue, including cut
flowers, pot plants, fruit and vegetables, which will now be on display via
photographs and videos.

Various other familiar sections will be present, as committee members, along
with their societies, plant nurseries, chefs, and community groups will be
involved.

In addition, there will be some unique inclusions for the festival’'s first
ever virtual occasion.

More information about this year’s Dundee Virtual Flower and Food Show 1is
available at www.dundeeflowerandfoodfestival.com
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